
 

 
Dear Cllr Dixon 
 
REPORT INTO THE GOVERNANCE OF BERWICK-UPON-TWEED TOWN 
COUNCIL 
 
I am writing to you as chair of Berwick-upon-Tweed Town Council to send you the 
final version of our report into the workings and governance of the Town Council. 
 
As you will see the report makes a series of recommendations for the Council as to 
how we think they can work more effectively in future. These are broadly in line with 
the recommendations we made when we fed back to the Council last month, 
although they do take accounts of comments made that evening. 
 
I hope the report helps the Council to move on and work more effectively in future. 
Can I reiterate how grateful we are at the frank and positive way in which everybody 
at Berwick engaged in the process and wish you the best of luck in the future. We 
would of course be very happy to help you further in the future should the need arise. 
 
I am copying this letter and the report to Gareth Davies as the interim clerk of 
Berwick and also to Liam Henry, the Monitoring Officer at Northumberland County 
Council. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PAUL HOEY  NATALIE AINSCOUGH 
Co-directors 
HOEY AINSCOUGH ASSOCIATES LTD 
 
15 December 2016 
hello@hoeyainscough.co.uk 
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